

1700 Conti Street New Orleans, LA 70112-3606

May 15, 2008

Dr. Anthony Evans
National Black Church Initiative
dba DC Black Church Initiative
P. O. Box 65177
Washington, DC 20035

Dear Dr. Evans:

We have received your generous contribution of \$3,000 (three thousand dollars) for the work of Churches Supporting Churches in New Orleans. Thoughtful gifts such as your help us to keep on keeping on. Dr. C. T. Vivian has forwarded it to us in New Orleans. Dr. Vivian has been critical to our success in this endeavor of "Working in Partnership to Restart, Repair, and Rebuild Churches to redevelop New Orleans."

Please be aware that all of your contribution will be applied to continuing the monthly Pastor Institutes that convene on the Fridays and Saturdays before the first Sundays. In addition to training and exposure to experts in capacity building, advocacy and community development, we provide the attending pastors with a modest stipend to defray expenses related to their returning, commuting and/or just surviving, while providing service to their congregants—some scattered, some returning themselves. It is the case that some pastors do not have any predictable income to this date.

We thank God for you and the helping hand extended to your sisters and brothers in the struggle. We have included some literature and a DVD that shares our story. If we can do anything helpful to you and yours, please do not hesitate to let us know.

Yours in Christ.

Rev. Dwight Webster

President and National Project Director (CEO)

Copy: Dr. C. T. Vivian, Chair, CSC National Working Group Rev. Donald Boutte, CSC Executive Director (COO)